
Friday, April 9th     

 
PAWS FOR A CAUSE 
The Paws for a Cause annual PET SUPPLY DRIVE will be held April 12-April 16. 
Please consider donating items such as pet food, treats, toys, or any other pet 
supplies.  Donations will be collected at door "A" and "J" everyday next week. 
 
CHESS CLUB 
The next Chess Club meeting will take place next Wednesday morning, April 14th, from 
8:00-8:30 in room 607. 
 
CLARK CHOIR 
The Clark Choir Boosters is selling FLOWER HANGING BASKETS AND PATIO 
POTS, just in time for Mother's Day!  All 10-11" pots are $20 each, and you can choose 
from beautiful favorites like geraniums, begonias, impatiens, calibrachoa, and 
petunias.  Order forms are in the Clark main office.  All orders and payments are due by 
Thursday, April 22nd.  Pick-up will be in the Clark parking lot on Wednesday, May 5th 
from 2-6 p.m.  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Arroyo. 
 
LC WINTERGUARD/COLORGUARD 
Are you currently a 7th or 8th grader who is interested in having fun, dancing, spinning 
equipment, and making new friends?  If so, Colorguard might be for you!  Come join us 
for our "try-it" night on Wednesday, April 28th, from 5:00-7:00 p.m. in the high school 
band room.  Please email Miss Harle (aharle@lcscmail.com) at the high school if you 
are interested, or see one of the flyers in the front office to fill out an interest form.  Hope 
to see you there! 
 

PARENTS: 

Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 
PARENTS OF ELEARNERS 

mailto:aharle@lcscmail.com
https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig


School pictures are available for pick up in the main office from 8:00 to 4:00, daily.  
 
Have a great weekend! 
 


